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Mai Vang

From: Lisa Martin
Sent: Friday, April 28, 2023 6:42 AM
To: Mai Vang
Cc: Andrew McCullough
Subject: 982 Charles

Follow Up Flag: Follow up
Flag Status: Completed

The inspector waived the EC fee on this property and somehow it was sent to assessments.  Can you please delete.  
 
This was to be deleted as the property owner removed the boulevard ‘food pantry’. 
 
Thanks 
 
 
 

 

Lisa Martin 
Supervisor 
DSI Inspector III 
Department of Safety & Inspections 
375 Jackson Street, Suite 220 
Saint Paul, MN 55101 
P: 651-266-1940 Fax: 651-266-1919 
lisa.martin@ci.stpaul.mn.us 

 
 

 
 


